
February AP Chill Zone 

Looking for something to do during AP? Join us for February’s AP Chill Zone in the Counseling Center on 

Thursday February 7th. As always, this Chill Zone will include pizza, snacks, prizes, and a chance for you 

to relax with your friends, but we are adding a special Valentine’s twist! We are asking our high school 

students to aid us with an act of kindness by helping us to make Valentines for all of our Kindergarten 

students! There are quite a few of them, so we need your help!!! If you have extra time and want to 

create one for yourself or a friend, that is great too!! Please sign up in the Counseling Center (and bring 

some friends)! 

 

                                       


